
Fall Allocation 2025

2022 G2N Cabernet
72% Cabernet Sauvignon, 18% Cabernet Franc, 
6% Petite Sirah, 4% Syrah

2023 Maturin
34% Syrah, 31% Graciano, 19% Grenache, 16% Mataro

2023 Westberg Red
48% Zinfandel, 37% Tempranillo, 15% Petite Sirah

2023 Plum Orchard
86% Grenache, 14% Mataro

Cards Charged: August 31stShip date: November 3rd



Dear Member,

We hope this message finds you well! We wanted to take a moment to thank you for 
your continued support of Turtle Rock Vineyards. Your loyalty means the world to us, 
and we are thrilled to have you as part of our Turtle Rock family.

Please note that we will be charging your card starting August 31st for the Fall 
allocation. Keep in mind pick-up members, you are more than welcome to visit anytime 
after that to collect your wines. For those who prefer shipping please make sure your 
address is up to date. The Fall shipment is set to go out the week of November 3rd, so 
keep an eye out for your tracking and delivery!

As always, we would love to welcome you to the tasting room to sample the new 2023 
vintage. We will be rolling those out starting the week of Sept 1st! We are open 
Wednesday through Monday at our Tin City Tasting Room, and there is no better way to 
experience the wines than with a personal visit. Book your tasting appointment online 
here. Come taste the new releases and let us share our excitement with you in person!

If you have any questions, we are always available to answer them by phone or email or 
come stop by for a visit!

Thank you once again for your continued support. We are incredibly grateful for you, 
and we look forward to sharing more wonderful things with you soon!

Cheers! 
The Turtle Rock Team


